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This is Woodfield’s first newsletter of the year. The Board would like to share all that you are seeing and will be seeing 
happening around the Woodfield community.  

New Website The website was redesigned and launched in October 2014. Please go and check it out at 

www.WoodfieldPlacentia.org  you will find a wealth of information about Woodfield- past and present; a calendar of 
events around Placentia & our community; up to date weather forecast; Safe-List for parking; Clubhouse rental; links to 
forms and documents you may need, and much more.  

Pool Deck Replacement You may have noticed the pool area had “caution tape” up recently. The demolition and 

replacement of the pool deck is underway and the beautiful new concrete decking should be completely cured by the 
time this newsletter reaches you. We are pleased to say it will be ready for this incredible weather we are enjoying in 
SoCal. 

Tree Planting / Trimming – You probably have heard progress happening  if you are home during the day. We 

have had O’Connell Landscaping our seeing our community continues to look trimmed and manicured. The trees are 
getting their winter trimming completed. We also have a number of new trees you may have noticed popping up all over 
Woodfield. O’Connell has planted over 50 trees in our community over the past 7 months. You will see more shortly, we 
have plans for an additional 100 to be planted before the end of this year. Keeping Woodfield looking lush and 
maintaining that park setting we all appreciate. 

Road Resurfacing – Plans are underway for the private roads within Woodfield to be re-surfaced. This will include 

all the Circles- Huron, Teton, Chinook, Allegheny, Appalachian, Arrow and Bow, as well as, Chinook Drive and Allegheny 
Way. Blue Ridge Drive belongs to the city and is not part of Woodfield’s resurfacing responsibilities.  During this project 
you will be asked to move any needed vehicle to a designated area. Please watch your billing statement and the website 
for updates on the road closures as the resurfacing is completed on your street. We will need the patience and 
cooperation of all residents as the process is completed over a few days’ time.   Watch for more info to come! 

Ladies Social – SAVE THE DATE LADIES – Saturday March 7th 1pm-3pm The Board would like to 

begin Spring with a Ladies Tea Social. All ladies (Residents and Tenants) of Woodfield are invited to attend the 1st 
Annual Ladies Social. This will give the ladies an opportunity to meet, learn more about each other and share a few 
stories over a beverage and snack. Please mark your calendar and set aside 2 hours for just us gals to have some laughs 
and get to know each other. Hope to see you all at the Clubhouse March 7th! ( See second side)  

Elections/ Annual Meeting- Monday March 16 at 8pm - The Annual Meeting is time to elect new 

Woodfield Board of Directors. We have 3 positions open at this time. If you are interested in becoming a board member 
and did not get your paperwork in on time, you can attend the annual meeting and be nominated at that time. We 
encourage your participation whether you run, mail in your vote or cast your vote in person. Please watch your mail for 
the ballots to arrive and keep them in a safe place. (Ballots will be available at the annual meeting if you need one.) 

Christmas Decorating Contest – The community looked festive and everyone enjoyed the decorations 

throughout the neighborhood. Congratulations and thank you to everyone that participated!  

Next Board meeting is Monday February 23rd at 7:00PM  

http://www.woodfieldplacentia.org/

